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THQ Nordic releases MX vs. ATV 2017 Official Track Edition 

THQ Nordic releases a new edition of MX vs. ATV Supercross Encore on January 4. The new edition 

includes 16 official race tracks for season 2017 and will be available to download a few days before 

each race during spring 2017. 

The new edition will be available both digitally and in stores for PlayStation 4, Xbox One and PC. 

Manufacturer’s suggested retail price including the basic game edition is $ 39.99. Players who 

already have an existing copy will be able to download the new race tracks for $ 19.99. 

All development of MX vs. ATV takes place in the internal game studio Rainbow Studios in Phoenix, 

AZ, United States. 

For additional information, please contact: 

Lars Wingefors, Group CEO 

Tel: +46 708 471 978 

E-post: lwingefors@thqnordic.com 

About THQ Nordic 

THQ Nordic acquires, develops and publishes PC and console games for the global games market. The 

core business model consists of acquiring established but currently underperforming franchises and 

successively refining them. The Company focuses on owning its own franchises and developing and 

publishing these. 

The Company has a global presence, with its Group head office in Karlstad, Sweden and its 

operational head office in Vienna, Austria, and conducts business through a variety of internal and 

external game development studios. 


